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August 5, 2005 

 
 
 
Steve Ginsburg, Deputy General Counsel 
Department of Financial and Professional Regulation 
Division of Banks and Real Estate 
310 S. !ichigan Ave., Suite 2130 
Chicago IL 60604-4278 
 
Dear Mr. Ginsburg: 
 
 Thank you for your July 29, 2005 letter and documents responding to our June 30, 2005 
letter. 
 
 We have scheduled a follow-up review of Illinois’ real estate appraiser regulatory program 
for August 15-17, 2005. Following that review, we will send a letter addressing the follow-up 
review and your July 29th letter. 
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Ben Henson 
       Executive Director 
    
 


